
 

 

 

 

 

          4th July 2019 

 

YEAR ONE ACTIVITY DAY 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year One children will be taking part in a ‘fun’tastic sporting P.E. activity day on Wednesday 
10th July. The children will complete different exercises and activities, incorporating skills 
such as balancing, coordination and endurance. They will also take part in an activity 
designed specifically for team building and friendship. 

In order for the children to be comfortable all day, please allow them to wear 
shorts/leggings/tracksuit trousers, a tee shirt and a jumper. They must also wear either 
plimsolls or trainers. Children will be outside all day but will return from the field for toilet 
breaks and lunch. Please make sure your child has a sun hat or cap and sun cream on before 
they arrive in school. The school day will start and finish at the usual time and there is no 
payment for this activity day. We hope your child enjoys this fun day and tells you all about 
it when they get home.  

The teachers in Year One would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy 
summer break. We look forward to seeing you and your children when they begin their new 
journey in Year Two. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs M Evans 

Physical Activity Coordinator 


